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LETTER FROM THE MANAGING EDITOR 

Dear Reader, 

On behalf of the officers, faculty, and editorial staff, the Managing Editor is 
proud to present the Spring 2021 edition of the Undergraduate Law Journal of 
Florida Atlantic University. Charged with directly managing the Journal's 
operations, I must attribute this year's renewed success to the leadership's 
tremendous tenacity and resiliency in the face of the COVID-19 pandemic. 

This year, numerous strategic efforts were spearheaded in expansion, design, 
and functional efficiency. Due to these collaborative endeavors, this Tenth 
Anniversary Special Edition is the largest edition ever published and utilizes 
our new modem format, showcasing the Undergraduate Law Journal of FA U's 
innovative contemporary design. Fundamentally embedded in our decade of 
growth, and achievements, the Journal's renewed identity reinforces this new 
period of accomplishment and advancement. 

As Florida Atlantic University's premier publication of legal scholarship, this 
year's edition boasts wide-ranging legal topics and pertinent student research 
articles currently circulating in the undergraduate community. 

With your readership and support, we will continue to promote legal academia 
and cultivate legal debate and discourse among students and scholars for years 
to come. I hope you enjoy reading our Spring 2021 edition, and we look 
forward to your continued support of the Undergraduate Law Journal of 
Florida Atlantic University . 

Sincerely, 

Kevin Lopez Pelaez 
Managing Editor 
Undergraduate Law Journal 
Florida Atlantic University 
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